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text that includes photos, figures and tables and is followed by carefully
selected articles authored by leading scholars in the field.
Prisoner Resettlement Anthea Hucklesby 2012-12-06 Prisoner resettlement is high on
current political and policy agendas. The high reconviction rates of ex-prisoners
have been acknowledged for many years but the rapidly rising prison population has
meant that more prisoners than ever before are released. This together with the
pressure this puts on to the infrastructure of the prison estate and the
publication of two influential reports which highlighted the problems faced by
prisoners leaving prison has concentrated attention on attempts to ensure that
prisoners do not return to prison once released. The resettlement of prisoners is
now a priority policy area linked directly to Government initiatives to reduce
reoffending. The renewed policy interest in prisoners resettlement forms the
context of this volume, which brings together current knowledge and understanding
about prisoners resettlement. The book draws on the contributors extensive
experience as researchers and practitioners in the field and includes
contributions from acknowledged experts. Prisoner Resettlement provides a
comprehensive review and analysis of resettlement policy and practice in England
and Wales in the early part of the 21st century. In particular it: critically
reviews current policy, theory, practice and research on prisoners resettlement
explores practice issues through case studies of two resettlement initiatives and
an examination of accommodation provision and voluntary sector involvement in
prisoners resettlement; and examines the particular issues raised by the
resettlement of different groups of prisoners including women, minority ethnic
groups, prolific and priority offenders and high-risk offenders.
Equipping Your Church to Minister to Ex-Offenders Louis N. Jones 1998-12-05 For
pastors, ministers, and lay persons who wish to establish or maintain effective
ministries to ex-prisoners in their churches comes this practical guide, written
from the perspective and experience of a church-based ex-prisoner ministry in
Washington, D.C. (Church Administration/Pastoral Resources)
Addressing Offending Behaviour Simon Green 2013-05-13 The book provides a critical
reference text for practitioners, students and researchers interested in devising
the most effective means of addressing offending behaviour. Its focus is on the
actual work undertaken with offenders, and draws upon generic issues of practice
applicable across the voluntary, community and statutory sectors.
Offender Rehabilitation Gwen Robinson 2009-01-22 'Robinson and Crow have achieved
the seemingly impossible: a book about rehabilitation that transcends the "medical
model", that is original and contemporary yet grounded in a sophisticated history,
and most of all that is fun to read. It will become a new classic text in a field
that has been crying out for one' - Professor Shadd Maruna, Queen's University,
Belfast 'In an age where there is much public and political confusion about many
criminal justice matters, this book brings considerable clarity to the idea of
rehabilitation, its theoretical and historical roots, and contemporary practical
application. This is an accessible, lively, and critical account of a concept
which is central to the shape of the criminal justice system in pursuance of
something that will "work" to reduce reoffending. "Rehabilitation" seems to go in
and out of fashion depending on the politics of the day, but the careful and
thorough examination of the different contexts in which it operates and competing
perspectives on its potential offered here highlights its enduring qualities. This

Evaluation of the Prisoner Re-entry Initiative Interim Report Coffey
Communications, LLC. 2008
Homelessness and Street Crime Pete Schauer 2017-07-15 Hundreds of thousands of
Americans are without a home, sleeping on streets or in temporary shelters. Nearly
one-fifth of homeless Americans suffer from an untreated mental illness. Due in
part to reductions in state and city budgets, many who need assistance are left to
live on the street. One natural byproduct of a life on the street is criminal
behavior, as adaptation to illegal acts becomes a matter of survival. Could ending
homelessness reduce crime? What are ways in which that could be achieved, and
whose responsibility is it? Are the homeless being unfairly blamed for street
crime? This volume offers a close examination of the issue from a variety of
viewpoints.
Social policy review 27 Irving, Zoë 2015-06-30 Published in association with the
SPA, Social Policy Review 27 draws together international scholarship at the
forefront of addressing concerns that emphasise both the breadth of social policy
analysis, and the expanse of issues with which it is engaged. Contributions to
this edition focus on the effects of financialisation on services and care
provision, policies to address deficiencies in housing and labour markets, and
ways in which the study of social policy may need to develop to respond to its
changing material concerns. A themed section explores the place of comparative
welfare modelling in the context of change over the last quarter of a century to
consider where scholarship has been and where it might be going.
Forensic Social Work Tina Maschi 2009-07-20 Print+CourseSmart
HOPE VI Improvement and Reauthorization Act of 2007 United States. Congress.
House. Committee on Financial Services 2008
Criminal Psychology [4 volumes] Jacqueline B. Helfgott 2013-04-01 This
comprehensive, four-volume reference set on the subject of criminal psychology
includes contributions from top scholars and practitioners in the field,
explaining new and emerging theory and research in the study of the criminal mind
and criminal behavior.
Civil Penalties, Social Consequences Christopher Mele 2013-01-11 Mele and Miller
offer a timely, insightful analysis of the continuing challenges faced by exfelons upon re-entry into society. Such penalties include a lifetime ban on
receiving welfare and food stamps for individuals convicted of drug felonies as
well as barriers to employment, child rearing, and housing opportunities. This
much-needed work contains pieces by scholars in law, criminology, and sociology,
including: Scott Christianson, Michael Lichter, and Daniel Kanstroom.
The Encyclopedia of Social Work Terry Mizrahi 2008 Conveys the breadth and depth
of the social work profession's collective expertise, formulated and written by
social workers from many backgrounds and competencies.
Government Response to the ODPM Select Committee's Report: Homelessness Inquiry
Great Britain: Office of the Deputy Prime Minister 2005-03-14 Dated March 2005.
Government response to the Committee's 3rd report, HCP 61-I, session 2004-05 (ISBN
0215021487)
Corrections Mary K. Stohr 2009 This is a core text/reader for undergraduate and
graduate corrections courses. It can serve either as a supplement to a core
textbook or as a stand-alone course text. Each chapter begins with 15 pages of
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is a fascinating and engaging book by two established and "real world" scholars
which will serve students and policy makers alike in the fields of criminal
justice and social policy' - Loraine Gelsthorpe, Reader in Criminology and
Criminal Justice, Institute of Criminology, University of Cambridge This
comprehensive text explains all the key themes in the development and practice of
offender rehabilitation. It explores how the issue fits within its wider social
and political contexts, giving an insight into its current and future relevance to
criminal justice. The book covers the full range of rehabilitative approaches,
exploring how criminal justice responses have been influenced by trends such as
the treatment model, 'What Works?', desistance, risk and public protection, and
changes in social policy. It offers the following essential features: "
theoretical grounding - providing students with all the essential background they
need in order to fully understand the subject " historical context - enabling the
reader to see how ideas, policies and practices have developed over time "
research focus - introducing the reader to questions about how rehabilitative
approaches have been evaluated and debates about 'what works' for particular
groups of offenders, such as sexual offenders and drug misusers " study questions
and further reading - giving students the tools both to revise and to expand their
knowledge Offender Rehabilitation both advances thinking about the notion of
rehabilitation, and ensures that students of crime and justice can keep abreast of
the most recent developments in this area.
Housing 2003
Reform and Punishment Sue Rex 2012-12-06 In this book a group of leading
authorities in the field address the key issues surrounding the future of
sentencing in Britain, in the light particularly of the highly influential
Halliday Report. These proposals for reform amount to the single most ambitious
and comprehensive set of proposals for reconstituting the sentencing system of a
common-law country, and include proposals to replace existing sentencing statutes,
the establishment of a sentencing commission and sentencing guidelines, and the
creation of a sentence review function in the judiciary. As well as addressing the
major issues of the Halliday Report the chapters in this book go beyond this to
explore the broader set of policy problems and implications which are raised,
drawing upon experiences of reform in other jurisdictions and contexts,
particularly that of the USA. This book will be essential reading for anybody with
an interest in the future of sentencing or the future direction of the criminal
justice system as a whole.
Departments of Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2005 United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations. Subcommittee on the Departments of Labor, Health and Human
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 2004
Eleuthera Kimberley Garth-James 2011 Corrections systems across the United States
are returning more and more predators and not producers to the communities.
Recognizing the need for change in the American corrections system, Dr. GarthJames proposes that corrections managers need to focus their attention on helping
prisoners gain literacy and marketable job skills that will aid them in finding
Eleuthera, or true freedom, upon their return to society. Joint Venture programs,
collaborations between prisons and private businesses, will create the change that
our prisons and jails desperately need. Dr. Garth-James draws from years of
experience in California as lobbyist, a policy analyst for the Joint Legislative
Prisons Committee, and an Independent Observer with the Bureau of Justice
Assistance Prison Industries Enhancement Compliance Program, where she has seen
some of these programs at work and the positive effects they have had on the
participants. If you are interested in the current state of affairs in the
corrections system and desire to see a change or even if you are interested in
having ex-offenders make a successful return to society, then you will benefit
from the thought-provoking ideas put forth in this book.
Disability Studies for Human Services Debra A. Harley, PhD, CRC, LPC 2020-12-15
Delivers knowledge critical to understanding the multidimensional aspects of
working with varied populations with disabilities This is the only introduction to
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disability book with an interdisciplinary perspective that offers cross-disability
and intersectionality coverage, as well as a special emphasis on many unique
populations. Comprehensive and reader-friendly, it provides current, evidencebased knowledge on the key principles and practice of disability, while addressing
advocacy, the disability rights movement, disability legislation, public policy,
and law. Focusing on significant trends, the book provides coverage on persistent
and emerging avenues in disability studies that are anticipated to impact a
growing proportion of individuals in need of disability services. Woven throughout
is an emphasis on psychosocial adaptation to disability supported by case studies
and field-based experiential exercises. The text addresses the roles and functions
of disability service providers. It also examines ethics in service delivery,
credentialing, career paths, cultural competency, poverty, infectious diseases,
and family and lifespan perspectives. Reinforcing the need for an
interdisciplinary stance, each chapter discusses how varied disciplines work
together to provide services addressing the whole person. Active learning is
promoted through discussion boxes, self-check questions, and learning exercises.
Faculty support includes PowerPoints, model syllabi, test bank, and instructor
manual. Purchase includes digital access for use on most mobile devices or
computers. Key Features: Provides readers with key knowledge and skills needed to
effectively practice in multidisciplinary settings Offers interdisciplinary
perspectives on conceptualization, assessment, and intervention across a broad
range of disabilities and client populations Underscores the intersectionality of
disability to correspond with trends in education focusing on social justice and
underrepresented populations Includes research and discussion boxes citing current
research activities and excerpts from noted experts in various human service
disciplines Promotes active learning with discussion boxes, multiple-choice
questions, case studies with discussion questions, and field-based experiential
exercises Includes instructor manual, sample syllabi, PowerPoint slides, and test
bank Identifies key references at the end of chapters and provides resources for
additional information Purchase includes digital access for use on most mobile
devices or computers.
Voices Cry Out Ricardo Smith, Ph.D. 2020-11-09 Voices Cry Out: Post-Prison MindSet identifies how power is perpetuated through prison systems in terms of
policies and economics. In the emergence of ethnic movements for equity in an
institutional societal system, voices continue to cry out because of America's
racialized mechanisms of social control. Ex-offenders often struggle with finding
gainful employment, housing, and voting obstacles after prison. Both social
control and social incarceration represent a linchpin recidivism
Homelessness Prevention and Meeting Housing Need for (Ex)offenders Clarissa
Penfold 2009
How the Drug War Ruins American Lives Arthur Benavie Professor Emeritus 2016-03-21
This book reveals the disturbing truth about how the escalation of the War on
Drugs over the past 30 years has eroded the human and property rights of
Americans—while doing little to stop drug trafficking or use. • Shows that the War
on Drugs has failed to achieve the goals that were originally set • Argues that
this war continues to erode human and property rights • Explores how the climate
of the War on Drugs is changing • Discusses the powerful actors that support the
continued drug war • Shares provocative accounts of the impact of the drug war on
regular citizens • Includes links to further reading and video evidence
Routledge Handbook on Offenders with Special Needs Kimberly D. Dodson 2018-05-11
Current estimates indicate that approximately 2.2 million people are incarcerated
in federal, state, and local correctional facilities across the United States.
There are another 5 million under community correctional supervision. Many of
these individuals fall into the classification of special needs or special
populations (e.g., women, juveniles, substance abusers, mentally ill, aging,
chronically or terminally ill offenders). Medical care and treatment costs
represent the largest portion of correctional budgets, and estimates suggest that
these costs will continue to rise. In the community, probation and parole officers
are responsible for helping special needs offenders find appropriate treatment
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resources. Therefore, it is important to understand the needs of these special
populations and how to effectively care for and address their individual concerns.
The Routledge Handbook of Offenders with Special Needs is an in-depth examination
of offenders with special needs, such as those who are learning-challenged,
developmentally disabled, and mentally ill, as well as substance abusers, sex
offenders, women, juveniles, and chronically and terminally ill offenders. Areas
that previously have been unexamined (or examined in a limited way) are explored.
For example, this text carefully examines the treatment of gay, lesbian, bisexual,
and transgender offenders, and racial and gender disparities in health care
delivery, as well as pregnancy and parenthood behind bars, homelessness, and the
incarceration of veterans and immigrants. In addition, the book presents legal and
management issues related to the treatment and rehabilitation of special
populations in prisons/jails and the community, including police-citizen
interactions, diversion through specialty courts, obstacles and challenges related
to reentry and reintegration, and the need for the development and implementation
of evidence-based criminal justice policies and practices. This is a key
collection for students taking courses in prisons, penology, criminal justice,
criminology, and related areas of study, and an essential resource for academics
and practitioners working with offenders with special needs.
Beyond Punishment? Zachary Hoskins 2019-03-25 People convicted of crimes are
subject to a criminal sentence, but they also face a host of other restrictive
legal measures: Some are denied access to jobs, housing, welfare, the vote, or
other goods. Some may be deported, may be subjected to continued detention, or may
have their criminal records made publicly accessible. These measures are often
more burdensome than the formal sentence itself. In Beyond Punishment?, Zachary
Hoskins offers a philosophical examination of these burdensome legal measures,
called collateral legal consequences. Drawing on resources in moral, legal, and
political philosophy, Hoskins analyzes the various kinds of collateral
consequences imposed in different legal systems and the important moral challenges
they raise. Can collateral legal consequences ever be justified as forms of
criminal punishment or as civil measures? Hoskins contends that, considered as
forms of punishment, such restrictions should be constrained by considerations of
proportionality and offender reform. He also argues that they may in a limited
range of cases be permissible as risk-reductive civil measures. Whether considered
as criminal punishment or civil measures, however, collateral legal consequences
are justifiable in a far narrower range of cases than we find in current legal
practice. Considering just how pervasive collateral legal consequences have become
and their dramatic effects on offenders' lives, Beyond Punishment? sheds valuable
light on whether these restrictive measures are ever morally justified.
Confronting Recidivism United States 2005
Crime and Inequality Chris Grover 2013-09-13 This book examines key relationships
between material circumstances and crime, and analyzes the areas of social policy
– in particular social security and labour market policy – that are most important
in terms of dealing with inequality at the lower end of the income hierarchy. It
seeks to explain why inequality is linked to offending behaviour and the evidence
underpinning explanations for this, and looks in detail at the relationship
between offending and anti-social behaviour and its management through social
policy interventions. Crime and Inequality draws upon both criminological and
social policy approaches to understand this vital relationship, moving beyond
criminological approaches which often fail to analyse the way the state attempts
to manage poor material circumstance, offending and anti-social behaviour through
social policy. The main aims of the book are threefold: to draw upon the
disciplines of both criminology and social policy to understand the relationship
between crime and inequality; to provide an in-depth analysis of those aspects of
social policy that have a bearing on the context, management and punishment of
offending behaviour; to examine government crime and anti-social behaviour
policies in the context of social security and labour market policies, and to
identify the tensions that have resulted from attempts to address social justice
issues while also making individuals responsible for their actions.
housing-needs-of-ex-offenders

Homelessness in America [3 volumes] Robert Hartmann McNamara 2008-08-30
Homelessness is one of the most compelling social problems in the United States.
Dating from the early years in Colonial America to the current problems relating
to homeless women and children, homelessness has been the topic of discussion of
scholars, social activists, and policy makers. Many types of social problems are
linked to homelessness, including poverty, substance abuse, foster care, and
crime. As a result, unpacking the issues has proven to be a challenge for anyone
interested in this topic. Homelessness in America offers an assessment of what is
known about each segment of the homeless population, which contrary to
conventional belief, is comprised of a wide variety of faces from many
backgrounds. It explains linkages to other social issues and provides a balanced
overview of homelessness in light of the varying perspectives on the topic. While
much of what has been written about homelessness has come from the academic
perspective, agendas often interfere with an accurate understanding of the
problem. Clearly, there is a place for other types of perspectives, including
those that view homelessness through political and legal lenses. These groups have
provided us with a robust body of information within which we may better
understand the questions relating to homelessness. McNamara has brought together
the voices of these groups in order to reveal the numerous political, economic,
and social constraints that beset current attempts to solve homelessness. In
addition, the commonly held belief that homelessness is a result of laziness or a
poor work ethic is turned on its head to reveal that homelessness is truly a
multifaceted and complex issue.
Guide for Developing Housing for Ex-offenders 2004
Federal Probation 1997
When Prisoners Come Home Joan Petersilia 2009-04-21 Every year, hundreds of
thousands of jailed Americans leave prison and return to society. Largely
uneducated, unskilled, often without family support, and with the stigma of a
prison record hanging over them, many if not most will experience serious social
and psychological problems after release. Fewer than one in three prisoners
receive substance abuse or mental health treatment while incarcerated, and each
year fewer and fewer participate in the dwindling number of vocational or
educational pre-release programs, leaving many all but unemployable. Not
surprisingly, the great majority is rearrested, most within six months of their
release. What happens when all those sent down the river come back up--and out? As
long as there have been prisons, society has struggled with how best to help
prisoners reintegrate once released. But the current situation is unprecedented.
As a result of the quadrupling of the American prison population in the last
quarter century, the number of returning offenders dwarfs anything in America's
history. What happens when a large percentage of inner-city men, mostly Black and
Hispanic, are regularly extracted, imprisoned, and then returned a few years later
in worse shape and with dimmer prospects than when they committed the crime
resulting in their imprisonment? What toll does this constant "churning" exact on
a community? And what do these trends portend for public safety? A crisis looms,
and the criminal justice and social welfare system is wholly unprepared to
confront it. Drawing on dozens of interviews with inmates, former prisoners, and
prison officials, Joan Petersilia convincingly shows us how the current system is
failing, and failing badly. Unwilling merely to sound the alarm, Petersilia
explores the harsh realities of prisoner reentry and offers specific solutions to
prepare inmates for release, reduce recidivism, and restore them to full
citizenship, while never losing sight of the demands of public safety. As the
number of ex-convicts in America continues to grow, their systemic marginalization
threatens the very society their imprisonment was meant to protect. America spent
the last decade debating who should go to prison and for how long. Now it's time
to decide what to do when prisoners come home.
Releasing Prisoners, Redeeming Communities Anthony C. Thompson 2008-04-01 Aphra
Behn (1640-89) was a popular poet, author of the influential novel Oroonoko, and
one of the most successful dramatists of the Restoration theater. Behn led an
unusually active and eventful life for a woman of her era, traveling widely--to
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Surinam in 1663 and to Antwerp in 1666, where Charles II sent her as a spy during
the Anglo-Dutch war. Returning to England she spent some time in a debtor's prison
and subsequently devoted herself to writing, publishing numerous poems and almost
twenty plays between 1670 and 1689. Because of the overtly political nature of her
work, much of Behn's writing appeared anonymously and in many different versions.
The Poetry of Aphra Behn is the first accessible reprinting of Aphra Behn's verses
since the seventeenth century. Encompassing the entirety of her oeuvre, from
satirical writings to songs, love poems, and verse epistles, the book is a
testament to the life and mind of a remarkable woman.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 2008 The Congressional Record is the
official record of the proceedings and debates of the United States Congress. It
is published daily when Congress is in session. The Congressional Record began
publication in 1873. Debates for sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The
Debates and Proceedings in the Congress of the United States (1789-1824), the
Register of Debates in Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe
(1833-1873)
International Encyclopedia of Housing and Home 2012-10-09 Available online via
SciVerse ScienceDirect, or in print for a limited time only, The International
Encyclopedia of Housing and Home is the first international reference work for
housing scholars and professionals, that uses studies in economics and finance,
psychology, social policy, sociology, anthropology, geography, architecture, law,
and other disciplines to create an international portrait of housing in all its
facets: from meanings of home at the microscale, to impacts on macro-economy. This
comprehensive work is edited by distinguished housing expert Susan J. Smith,
together with Marja Elsinga, Ong Seow Eng, Lorna Fox O'Mahony and Susan Wachter,
and a multi-disciplinary editorial team of 20 world-class scholars in all. Working
at the cutting edge of their subject, liaising with an expert editorial advisory
board, and engaging with policy-makers and professionals, the editors have worked
for almost five years to secure the quality, reach, relevance and coherence of
this work. A broad and inclusive table of contents signals (or tesitifes to)
detailed investigation of historical and theoretical material as well as in-depth
analysis of current issues. This seven-volume set contains over 500 entries,
listed alphabetically, but grouped into seven thematic sections including methods
and approaches; economics and finance; environments; home and homelessness;
institutions; policy; and welfare and well-being. Housing professionals, both
academics and practitioners, will find The International Encyclopedia of Housing
and Home useful for teaching, discovery, and research needs. International in
scope, engaging with trends in every world region The editorial board and
contributors are drawn from a wide constituency, collating expertise from
academics, policy makers, professionals and practitioners, and from every key
center for housing research Every entry stands alone on its merits and is accessed
alphabetically, yet each is fully cross-referenced, and attached to one of seven
thematic categories whose ‘wholes' far exceed the sum of their parts
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The Oxford Textbook on Criminology Steve (Head of Social and Policy Studies and
Professor of Criminology Case, Head of Social and Policy Studies and Professor of
Criminology Loughborough University) 2021-06-30 With its uniquely student-focused
approach and authoritative coverage of all key topics, The Oxford Textbook on
Criminology is the essential companion to exploring crime and criminal justice. It
acts as an energising springboard, equipping readers with the skills to form their
own views and the confidence to see themselves as valued criminologists.
Homelessness and Social Policy Roger Burrows 1997 The problem of homelessness is
deeply emblematic of the sort of society Britain has become. What other social
phenomena could better epitomise the end of modernity than our seeming inability
to adequately respond to the most basic needs - shelter, warmth, food - of
substantial numbers of our 'citizens'? Homelessness and Social Policy offers a
dispassionate analysis of the problem of homelessness and the policy responses it
has so far invoked. By reviewing theoretical and legal conceptualisations of
homelessness and presenting extensive statistical analyses, this book considers
the impact of the experience of homelessness and the policy responses.
Homelessness and Social Policy will prove to be invaluable to students of social
and public policy, health studies, housing studies and sociology.
Financial Aid and Assistance for Ex-Offenders Jennifer Sanders 2006-02 Here it is
the Newest Edition - Thanks to all of the feedback and word of mouth advertising,
we will be publishing the second version of FAAX by the end of this month! If you
know someone that's been incarcerated or is incarcerated this is the book that can
change their life after prison!
Housing Needs of Ex-offenders Ian Paylor 1995 Ian Paylor's book addresses a
neglected topic in criminology, but one which has important implications for the
policy and practice of all who are concerned to reduce the reoffending rate
following prison sentences.
Correctional Counseling: A Cognitive Growth Perspective Key Sun 2012-02-27 Rev.
ed. of: Correctional counseling: a cognitive growth perspective. 2008.
Female Offenders and Reentry Lisa M. Carter 2017-07-20 Often, research concerning
the female offender is scarce. This book adds to the criminological literature on
the topic of reentry for women, focusing on the barriers women face as they return
to society and adjust to life after incarceration. Each chapter addresses specific
issues, challenges, and obstacles affiliated with the hindrance of successful
reentry processes associated with female offenders, as well as data-driven
empirical studies. While corrections has often misunderstood or overlooked the
needs of returning offenders, the shortcomings of the institutions have a greater
impact on women than on their male counterparts, particularly regarding the
occurrence of social and medical problems, especially those related to mental
health and substance abuse. Female Offenders and Reentry helps criminal justice
students and practitioners see the full picture when considering the challenges
faced by female offenders reintegrating into society.
The Housing Needs of Ex-prisoners Jane Carlisle 1996
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